
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

20th January 2023 

Sports Kits 

If your child is attending a sporting event at school and they borrow one of our Redhill sports kits, please 

can we kindly ask that you give it a quick wash before returning it to school at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you.

Poppy Appeal 

We have been informed that we raised £400.80 

Thank you so much. 

Smart Watches 

Just a reminder with regards to Smart watches.   

To safeguard and protect children, smart watches are not allowed to be worn to school. 

Thank you for your cooperation on this matter. 

 
Mini Medics After School Club - First Aid for Children Run by Edufit4schools  

Dear Parents of Year 4, 5 and 6 Children  

We are delighted to inform you that we have organised an after school Mini Medics Course to run for 5 

weeks on Friday 28th April, Friday 5th May, Friday 12th May, Friday 19th May and Friday 26th May from 

3-4pm.  

The course is a very basic introduction to first aid and defibrillation for children and is aimed at children 

between the ages of 8 and 11. The course is kept at a basic level with no use of confusing terminologies. 

The course will show complete respect for the child’s ability, make it educational and practical, and instil 

the importance of helping someone who is poorly or injured.  

The Mini Medics Course covers these areas: the first aid book and box, primary survey, CPR, recovery 

position, choking, asthma, treating wounds, slings and bandages and how to use a defibrillator. The  

children will receive an individual Mini Medics® training pack which will include a fully illustrated 32-page 

‘First Aid and Defibrillation for Children’ book, a unique syringe pen in red or blue and a certificate. The 

cost of the course is £20 per child.  

If you would like your child to take part, please head over to ParentPay to secure your child’s place. 

Places are limited and are on a first come first served basis. 

School Closure and Bad Weather Procedures 

We would like to clarify our procedures. 

If there is no indication on the school website, school app/portal or council website that we are closed, then 

the school will be open.   

We do not announce that we are open; we only announce when we are closed. 

In the event of bad weather and the school having to be closed, parents/carers are asked to check our 

website at redhill.ttsonline.net, the parent app/portal or the Telford and Wrekin school closures website at  

www.telford.gov.uk — school closures. 

Thank you. 
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